
CRC Newsletter - May 12, 2020

Attention Members,

The BOD has analyzed the current Safer at Home order issued by the Tri-County Health Department and they 
believe we can conduct Matches with restrictions imposed by said Order. We are receiving clarifications and 
updates daily but the current CRC policy for all

Match events at a minimum is as follows:

    Limit of 10 participants. This included directors, safety officers and spectators. This limit is per bay, shooting 
station, firing line or location.
     
    Social distancing. A minimum of six feet separation between participants.
     
    Participant must have MD's reservation confirmation to attend the event. Anyone over the designated 
number of participates will need to be asked to leave.
     
    BOD requests that preference for registration be given to CRC members whenever possible.
     
    Following CPW guidelines CRC have opened our RV and Camping facilities.
     

If you have any questions please contact your Match Director. Be sure to check the Event Calendar before you 
go to the Range. We are a competitive club and competitions have preference on all Ranges. The BOD wants to 
move ahead safely, with the health of our members in mind in these Strange Times.


	Blank Page

